Lt. T. H. O'Leary, USHR,

~ Navy ZReserwation Bureau,
1008 Bal timore Ave.,

Kansas city 0. Mo,

Dear Ted: ' . h

have

I acknowledge with deep gratitude your fine work that
done for Mit.
it, and after Mit came in from his game at Washington High School
1 showed hinm your letter. He said, "Ted lms certainly gone all the way
and I deeply appreciate his effort. He could have done no more.”

ﬁon.nhdmtbrhh-rumlutni@t-nmioalou
Kansas-Kansas State ding-dang battle. Just think of it - over a hundred

Wiish you might have seen 4%, Ted. With all good wishes and
appreciation, 1 am |

Sincerely yours,

/

Director of Physical Education,
Vm:lty w coach, .




